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Comments: GMUG Planning:

 

Dear Planners, I am a motorized recreationalist and have been for over 40 years and during that time have seen

motorized opportunity decrease all the while seeing demand increase. As the only user group that pays a fee to

use public land it seems unfair that we are getting the short end of the stick when it comes to access. In light of

all of this I encourage you to enlist alternative C in the new GMUG plan. Thank You for your time in reading my

comments. Jon D Carmack


